MGS BAND NEWSLETTER

Dawn Trotter, Band Director

October 1, 2018

Fifth Grade Band-Fifth grade band is rolling right along. I give weekly assignments and the students write these in their assignment notebooks. We are already up to page six in our books. The kids are really working hard! Please encourage your student to perform some of these songs for you. You may be pleasantly surprised-they have really improved! 5th Grade Full Band rehearsals will start Tuesday, October 16^{th!}

Booster Club-All parents of Band and Chorus students are invited to become involved with the Music Boosters through their volunteer efforts. The major fundraiser of the year is the Fruit Sale. All music students will be canvassing the Metamora area selling fruit. We have had excellent results with our sales through the years and hope that our customers will continue to support our sale. All proceeds from fund-raising go to support the outstanding Band and Chorus Programs here at Metamora Grade School. We will need a lot of help getting ready for this year's fruit sale. I know we are all busy, but try to make room in your schedule. If you are interested in helping out please email me at dtrotter@schools.mtco.com. Thank you for your support!

MGS Band Calendar

October 16 Pep Band at Girls Basketball Game

October 23 Pep Band at Girls Basketball Game

October 24 Fruit/Cheesecake Order Turn In

November 9 Jr. High Band performs at Veteran's Day Assembly

November 12 Pep Band at Girls Basketball Game

November 15 Fruit/Cheesecake Order Pick Up

December 10 Pep Band at Boys Basketball Game

December 13 Pep Band at Boys Basketball Game

December 18 Jr. High Band Christmas Concert

January 10 Pep Band at Boys Basketball Game

January 17 Pep Band at Boys Basketball Game

February 28 4th/5th Grade Winter Concert

March 13 Elite Jazz at Rotary Luncheon

May 2 Jr. High Band Spring Concert (this is a change)

May 3 Jr. High Band to Chicago

May 9 4th/5th Grade Spring Concert